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Ronald R. Jewell Joins Carter Ledyard as a Partner
January 07, 2016 / less than a minute

Carter Ledyard & Milburn LLP (www.clm.com) is pleased to announce that Ronald R. Jewell joined the firm as a partner in its Corporate 
Department effective January 1, 2016. Mr. Jewell advises corporate clients on mergers and acquisitions, restructurings, financings, and joint 
ventures and represents private equity, hedge, mezzanine, debt and distressed funds in their investment activities. Mr. Jewell joins Carter 
Ledyard from Pepper Hamilton’s New York office, where he was a partner.

View the press release.
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